
  
 
 
 

Minutes of the Regular Meeting 
Town Board—Town of Amity 

May 3, 2010 
 

Supervisor   Lois Reynolds called the Regular Town Board meeting to order at 7:07PM 
Present:    Councilman,    Mark Presutti and Jeff Zenoski 
Highway Superintendent:   
Town clerk:    Richard Winterhalter 
Absent:       Councilman  John Francisco and Brian Clendenin 
   Superintendent Jim Reniff. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:02PM by Supervisor Lois Reynolds. 
 
All board members had not read the minutes from the last meeting therefore approval of the 
minutes has been postponed until the next regular meeting. 
 
Supervisor Reynolds announced that the Highway Department has purchased the bucket truck 
and the lawnmower. 
 
Abstracts; 
General Abstract # 9, claim numbers 99 – 111 in the amount of $8,966.77 and the 
Highway Abstract # 9 claim numbers 93 – 96 in the amount for $14,719.99 were reviewed by 
the board.  A motion to accept the abstracts was made by Councilmen Mark Presutti and 
seconded by Councilmen Jeff Zenoski.   
Carried 3-0-0. 
 
The Assessment Grievance meeting is set for May 27, 2010.  The Clerk has set a Legal notice 
to the Olean Times for publication. 
 
The upcoming Public assessment informational meeting was discussed.  The discussion 
centered on the role the Amity Town board would play at this meeting.  The Clerk was asked to 
publish notice of this meeting in the Olean Times as soon as possible.  The Clerk indicated this 
notice would be faxed to the Olean Times on the 4th of May.  No decisions were made as a 
result of the discussion. 
 
The Irish Settlement Bridge repairs have been completed on the lower West end Abutment.  
The Town will pay for all of the materials used upon receipt of receipts and invoice. 
 
Supervisor Reynolds announced that the Town does not have any large projects at this time.  
The Town Highway Department will be working on road shoulders, blacktopping, surface 
treatments and trimming of trees in the coming months. 
 
 
Next Regular Meeting for the Town of Amity was set for May 17, 2010 at 7:00 PM. 
 
  
Motion to adjourn made by Mark Presutti.  The second was made by Jeff Zenoski 



  
The meeting was adjourned at  7:23PM             . 
 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
 
Richard Winterhalter, 
Town Clerk 

 
 
 


